
Foothills Music Teachers Association      Monthly Meeting    May 18, 2022

Davina Perret, President, opened the meeting at 9:36 am at Lakewood School of Music with nineteen

members present.

Elinore Quandor, Treasurer report:  Savings:  $17,447.53;  Checking:  $1285.87

Andrew Cooperstock gave a brief presentation of CSMTA’s goals as he will be installed as the new

President at the State Convention in June.

Lorian Bartle, Website & End-of-Summer Recital:  Event Chairs need to send all updates to her by July 1.

The End-of-Summer Recital is on Saturday, August 27, at Anderson Park Pavilion from 8 – 2:30.  There are

still some afternoon time slots available.  $10/donation per family requested for Scholarship Fund.

Robin Braun, Membership:  New member is Katie Tolbert.

Kathy Hammer, Hospitality:  We will no longer have this at regular meetings, but will still need a

coordinator for events.

Laurie Brown, Scholarship:   Senior Scholarship awarded —Jake Vigil --$1000;  Summer Opportunity

awarded—Sophie Justus -- $400; Renewing Scholarships:  Naomi Burnett --$500; Mary O’Donoghue --

$500; Samuel Meyer -- $500;  John Zhou --$500;  Gavin Field -- $500;  Shir Dallal -- $300.

Helen Gleason & Carrie Christensen, Sonatina Festival:   The changes to the Standing Rules were

approved as read.   Any recommendations to the current Repertoire list should be given to Helen by this

Sunday, May 22.

Davina thanked the Officers & Chairs for this past year’s service.

Installation of Officers for 2022-23:

President:  Davina Perret

Vice President, Membership:  Robin Braun

Vice President, Programs:  Alyssa Alexander

Treasurer:   Elinor Quandor

Secretary:  Tamie Meise

The meeting was adjourned at 10:22 am and followed by the May Musicale

Julianne Hardinger, Secretary


